Dr. Groh Named as Achievement Award Winner Again By the American Academy of Orthopedic Surgeons
March 1, 2019
Asheville orthopedic surgeon Gordon I. Groh MD, MBA has been awarded again the prestigious Achievement Award from the American Academy of Orthopedic Surgeons.  Dr. Groh has been awarded this distinction each year since its inception in 2016.  The award recognizes orthopedic surgeons who contribute through education, research, and advocacy in orthopedics. This program recognizes participation by AAOS members in Academy programs and elsewhere in orthopedics.  For more information about Dr. Groh, or to Request an Appointment-call Asheville Orthopedic Associates at 828-252-7331, or visit   www.drgordongroh.com  
https://www.aaos.org/News/DailyEdition2016/Thursday/021/?ssopc=1
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